
 

 

 

 

King Edward VI School 

 

Admissions – Frequently asked questions 

 

What are our admissions criteria? 

Children who have an Education, Health and Care (EHC) plan which names the school must by law be offered a place at that school.  

1) Children in care (looked after children) and children who were previously in care 

2) Sibling: where the child has a sibling in the school or a sibling has already been offered a place at the school, and where the sibling will still be 
attending the school at the time of admission. 

3) Children who are ordinarily resident in the catchment area.  

4) Children who live outside the school's catchment area. 

 

Where is our catchment? 

A catchment map is available on request or can be downloaded from Suffolk County Council website http://www.suffolk.gov.uk 

 

 

Where can I find more details? 

On our school website www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk 

 

 

Can I apply online? 

You apply by logging onto the Citizen Portal at www.suffolk.gov.uk 

 

 

Do I need to choose three schools? 

We recommend that you choose three schools. Your application will be considered in order of your preferred choices.  

 

 

What is the closing date for applications? 

Applications must be received by Suffolk County Council by 31 October 2024. 

 

 

When will I know if my child has been offered a place? 

If you apply online, an email will be sent on Monday 3 March 2025. If you make a paper application, a letter will be sent on 3 March 2025. 

 

 

Will there be a waiting list? 

Suffolk County Council will hold a waiting list 31 December 2025. This list is subject to change. 

 

 

What is our pupil admission number (PAN) for year 7? 

240  

 

 

Where can I find the brochure explaining the admissions process? 

The Suffolk County Council Directory of Schools and the Admissions to Schools in Suffolk brochure can both be downloaded from Suffolk County 

Council’s website http://www.suffolk.gov.uk 

 

 

Who can help me with any questions that I still have? 

Please contact Debbie Dunning at this school on 01284 761393 ext 252 or email dd@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk 
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